
The Communications Administration of Belarus participates
in the joint meeting of the RSS Commission on Postal
Communications

On May 17, 2024, the 56/45th joint meeting of the RSS Postal Communications Commission, the
Council of RSS Postal Operators and their working bodies was held, which was attended by Svetlana
Konstantinovna Shimanskaya, Head of the Postal Communications Department of the Ministry of
Communications and Informatization, Elena Drozdovich, First Deputy Director General of RUE
Belpochta, and specialists of RUE Belpochta.

The meeting discussed the issues of introducing innovative postal products and services, the impact
of e-commerce on the postal sector of the RCC member countries, the development of financial
services, postal security, and summed up the work of the spring session of the UPU Postal Operation
Council and the UPU Administrative Council, which took place from April 22 – May 3, 2024.

Other topical issues related to the strategic development of the postal industry were discussed during
the meeting.

The information of the RCC member countries on the planned events dedicated to the 150th
anniversary of the Universal Postal Union is presented. During the meeting in Tashkent, Uzbekistan, a
solemn ceremony was held to extinguish the postal block dedicated to the 150th anniversary of the
UPU.
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